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Welcome to our 
Autumn Term 
Newsletter. 
 

On behalf of the staff at the After 
school and Breakfast clubs we would 
like to welcome you to our 
newsletter.  

We would like to thank all the parents 
for their kind donations over the last 
year.  We would especially like to thank 
all the children who have been and who 
still are at the clubs.   

This year the children will be 
participating in interesting activities in 
arts and craft  

Parents if your mobile telephone 
number or home number has changed 
can you please advise the school. 

 

C L U B    N E W S  
 

Dear Parents 

If you have any of the following 
items they would be gratefully 
received for the children to use in 
the club:  

 Any OLD toys that are not in use 
and have all the pieces. 

 Any unwanted NEW toys.  

 

 Dressing up clothes. 

 

 Games i.e. board games, Lego 
etc 

 

 DVDS THAT HAVE A U CERT 
ONLY. 

 

Activities 

Hama beads 

Loom bands 

Playdough 

Chess/Draughts 

Lego 

Connect 4 

Art Club 

Board games 

Reading 

 

If you wish for your child/ren to have 
their quiet time at the after school 
club please inform a member of 
staff. 

IMPORTANT NEWS 

Just to remind you, that the club 
finishes at 6PM every night, so please 
ensure that you collect your 
child/ren promptly. If you are 
persistently late CHARGES WILL 
APPLY in accordance with our school 
Late Collection Policy. 

The afterschool clubs telephone 
numbers are: 

07974890310 

07932721390 

Email address 
asc@olopprimary.co.uk 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  

If your child is not being picked up by 
the designated person/s stated on 
your registration form can you please 
inform the afterschool club by 
phoning or texting the numbers 
above or by informing the school. 

Please can you ensure you sign your 
child/ren into Breakfast club as well 
and sign them out of after school 
club. 

 

PAYMENT 

Payments are to be made directly 
into Club bank account – details 
available from Ms Connor.  Please 
send copy of payment slip, including 
payment by voucher, to Ms Jean 
Connor. 

Thank you. 

Manager: Miss  J Connor  

Deputy Manager: Miss  M Connor  

 
 
 

 


